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26th November 2021 

 

Christmas Performances 2021 

 

Dear Parents 

 

With Christmas speeding rapidly towards us and the children getting more excited each day, I 

wanted to update you on our planned performances and linked Covid limitations. We are very keen 

for these to continue as normally as possible and appreciate that you will be very keen to attend 

where possible. We have worked very closely with our partner schools locally within LSP and have 

agreed that any performance that is limited to one year group can go ahead with limited numbers of 

parents in attendance. However, any whole school concerts can only take place without parents I’m 

afraid due to the risk of wider virus spread. This is also taking into account the number of pupils 

performing and the space within which the performance is taking place.  

Please see the breakdown of our planned performances below and our expectations for anyone in 

attendance: 

Performance and Date Number of Adults who 

can attend 

Other Covid measures 

Year 4 Church Day 

Celebration 

 2:15pm Tuesday 30th 

November 

2 per family Sitting 2m distanced in 

church and please 

wear a mask 

throughout. 

EYFS Nativity 

9:30 Tuesday 7th 

December 

 

1 per family Sitting 2m distanced in 

WL hall and please 

wear a mask 

throughout. 
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KS1 Nativity to Y1 

Parents 

9:30 Wednesday 8th 

December 

1 per family Sitting 2m distanced in 

WL hall and please 

wear a mask 

throughout. 

KS1 performance to Y2 

Parents 

9:30 Thursday 9th 

December 

1 per family Sitting 2m distanced in 

WL hall and please 

wear a mask 

throughout. 

BJS Carol Service 

2pm Wednesday 15th 

December 

None N/A 

 

I am well aware that this may disappoint some of you, but we are very keen to continue 

with our performances in front of some parents rather than cancel altogether like many 

schools nationally have done. All Nativity performances will be professionally filmed and 

these will be made available early in 2022 for family members not in attendance. 

 

As always, please don’t hesitate to get in touch with any questions you may have.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

Nick Webster 

Headteacher 


